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For the past four years we have been living in the federal electorate of Cowan, we have
established an excellent relationship with our elected member, Dr Anne Aly, particularly
with her involvement and support with the highly respected "Wanneroo Community Arts
Exhibition and Awards. Anne Aly is committed to these Exhibitions and in supporting her
Artistic constituents that like us in live in Ashby WA. To suddenly have to lose her support
and her commitment to the arts, for those artists, like us, whom live in Ashby which is
Cowen, caused by is boundary distribution extremely unfair to her constituents. This
proposed Electoral distribution, places us in Pearce, where current circumstances leave us
with little confidence of adequate federal representation. Our contention is that the
expected population growth in the northern suburbs is adequate to maintain the current
boundary between Pearce and Cowan, thus minimising the disruption that changing
boundaries can cause in working relationships between constituents and their
parliamentary representatives."

Warmest regards
Paul and Ann Harkins

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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